The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship

PRESS RELEASE

8 June 2025 - Camarillo, CA

The Board of Directors of The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation are pleased to announce today that we have received a donation of \$5,000 to the Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation from the ESCO Technologies Foundation. The ESCO Technologies Foundation was established in 2005 and is dedicated to providing financial support to a core group of charities focused on helping children and families in the communities where ESCO Technologies has operations. The Foundation's goal is to make a meaningful contribution to each charity and respective community.

This is the third year that The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation has been fortunate to receive support from the ESCO Technologies Foundation. David Conrad, president of the Liu Fang Memorial Foundation said, "We are very grateful for the continued support of the ESCO Foundation towards our foundation's goal of encouraging women to enter the fields of Physics, Engineering or Mathematics. Their donation helps us to continue to offer talented women a chance to attend universities and realize their future."

The Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) foundation, dedicated to providing scholarships to women attending a four-year university to major in Physics, Engineering or Mathematics. The foundation is in memory of Liu Fang, a 1988 graduate of Beida (Beijing University) with a bachelor's degree in physics, honoring her desire to learn, her curiosity about the world and her love of family.

FOR QUESTIONS OR MORE INFORMATION:

David E Conrad, President, deconrad09@gmail.com, http://theliufangfoundation.com/